

Monday, June 28, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians

On the 8th July 2021 we will be having a Fun Day in school. After the past 14 months of Covid-19, lockdowns, bubbles and restrictions we thought the pupils deserve to have a day of fun, laughter and games.

The day will include different types of inflatables, games and lots of treats. Pupils can wear casual clothes suitable for outdoor activities.

If you have any questions please contact clareb@stvin.com or office@stvin.com.

Kind regards

Dr JA Patterson Principal





